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When the God’s Hope for America pilgrimage rolled into Denver on July 29th, the rain had been falling 
already for over an hour. The much-needed moisture had soaked the field in Denver City Park, where the 
original Holy Ground was established over 49 years ago. Unificationists and their guests had set up about 
six canopies to protect the participants from the summer shower. 
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TcAIRxIbrn4 

 
However, in the words of Shirley Chimes, “Nothing could dampen our enthusiasm as the bus came 
around the circular drive into City Park. It was such a thrill to see the red carpet put down and to greet the 
pilgrims on the bus.” 
 



 
 
The pilgrims huddled with the local members for a heartfelt and inspired praise and prayer session. 
Ambassador for Peace, Sam Zakhem, recently returned from a trip to the Middle East, shared some words 
of inspiration, as did Sum Nguyen, a local Vietnamese leader. 
 

 
 



After the prayer service the rain had abated and we all enjoyed a barbeque picnic together near the Holy 
Ground. We were entertained by rousing performances by the local French/African and Japanese choirs. 
 

 
 
Denver Unificationists had invited their guests. After the event, one new Unificationist, Chuck, said that 
he had such a deep prayer, as never before, and that the words flowed so naturally. He said that the day 
had been the best day of his life and that his life has been transformed since he met True Parents. Chuck 
was so grateful to have been a part of this revival event. 
 

 


